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 issued the following statement State Representative Avery Bourne (R-Raymond)
concerning  recent court filing in St. Clair Illinois Attorney General Lisa Madigan's
County Circuit Court to halt state employee pay:

"The recent court filing from Attorney General Lisa Madigan can only be described as 
putting politics over people. This politically-motivated action is the same kind of 
Chicago-style politics that the Madigans too often employ. At a meeting I attended just 
this morning, a comment was made that, 'as soon as deals in Illinois are close to done, 
someone always tries to blow it up.

"While the Senate has been negotiating and making progress towards a bipartisan 
budget deal, Madigan chose to instead disrupt state employee pay in an attempt to force 
a shutdown of state government, crippling vital government services and endangering 
families who rely on them. Attorney General Lisa Madigan should immediately 
denounce these hardball political tactics and stand with state employees and those who 
rely on state services."


